
The Town Office is closed to the public until further notice as a precaution in response to the 
COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic.  This action has been taken to as the health, safety and 

well-being of all community residents and our staff is the Town’s top priority. 
 

PROPERTY TAXES 
Property taxes are due and payable on or before December 31, 2020. 

 
The Town will resume charging interest on overdue accounts on January 1, 2021. 

 
As per the provisions of the Property Assessment and Taxation Act, all property 
taxes that are not paid in full as of December 31, 2020 will be publicly posted. 

 

PAYMENTS 
IN PERSON at the Town Office during regular business hours for invoice payment 

only – no drop-ins 

9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday (closed from NOON to 1:00 p.m.) 

Protocols are in place to ensure the safety of patrons and staff, and COVID-19 
restrictions that are currently in place will be strictly adhered to. 

Use the DROP BOX located to the right of the Town Office front doors to deposit 
cheques 

MAIL a cheque to:  PO Box 1160, Inuvik, NT, X0E 0T0 

Pay property taxes and utility bills using E-BANKING  

Phone 867-777-8600 to pay by CREDIT CARD or for any other inquiries 

*Receipts will be mailed out* 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


